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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508 
 County of Cook and State of Illinois 
 

LONG DISTANCE AND TELEPHONE CONFERENCING SERVICES   
 District Wide 

 (Option to Extend) 
 (Amend Board Report # 27623, adopted October 5, 2006) 
 

THE CHANCELLOR 
 
REPORTS that in Board Report # 27623 adopted October 5, 2006, the Board authorized an 

agreement with Qwest Communications for long distance and telephone 
conferencing services on an as needed basis for the period of July 1, 2006 through 
June 30, 2009 with an option to extend for an additional two year period subject to 
Board approval, in accordance with the RFP# SC0603, dated January 9, 2006; and 

 
 that the Office of Information Technology recommends that the Board exercise the 

option to extend with Qwest Communications for an additional 2-year period from 
July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2011, under the same terms, conditions, and 
discounts; and   

 
       the Office of M/WBE Contract Compliance has reviewed the above option to extend 
                              and, Qwest Communications, through the indirect utilization of certified firms outside 
                              of this agreement, continues to be in compliance with the Board Approved  
                              Participation plan. 
 

THE CHANCELLOR 
 
RECOMMENDS that the Board of Trustees authorizes the Chairman to extend the agreement with 

Qwest Communications for an annual amount not to exceed $50,000 per fiscal year 
to provide long distance and telephone conferencing services for a period from July 
1, 2009 through June 30, 2011 in accordance with RFP# SC0603, dated January 9, 
2006; and that the Chairman is authorized to execute any documents pertaining to 
these services on behalf of the Board. 

 
FINANCIAL As needed (estimated annual amount $50,000) O &M Fund 05501- 70000  
 Various Departments – 00076-00000-0000000- 575100 
  

 
Respectfully submitted: 

 
 
 
Wayne D. Watson 
Chancellor 
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